
 

 

 

TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

      Summer is fast approaching. June is a month where we just let the kids have some good summer fun. Over 

the next couple months, if the weather is warm enough, we will have some “water fun” time outside. We 

usually have two days, per week designated and try to keep them as water days.  I shoot for two because as we 

all know, Mother Nature has to throw a hiccup in our plans on at least one day.  Please bring in a pair of “water 

shoes”, crocs, sandals, or some type of shoes that your child can get wet. Also, you are welcome to bring in a 

hat for your child if you wish for them to wear one out in the sun. If your child is a water baby, swim diapers 

maybe needed as we usually have water play in a paint shirt and diaper.  This has proven to the easiest method 

as toddlers only have so much patience waiting/sun blocking to go outside.  Please don’t forget to sign the form 

for us to apply your child’s sunblock. Please keep us informed of any planned vacations or days that your child 

will miss as we try to keep staffing at appropriate ratio numbers.    

 

Happy Birthday Wishes to Kadyn Bowley-Farrow and Laney Groom this month. We would like to welcome 

Stryker Ransom from the Infant class this month.   Congratulations to Coy Warner, our toddler of the month 

for June.   

 

We will be CLOSED Monday July 5th, 2021 for the Fourth of July holiday.  Everyone please have a safe and 

memorable holiday!  

 

Happy Father’s Day on June 20th to all our wonderful Dads! 

 

Please do not forget we need a $2 donation around the 1st of EACH MONTH for the morning snacks. Thank 

you to those parents that have already brought some in. We also need a family picture for those of you that have 

not brought one in yet, this helps the children on the days they are missing mom, dad, or siblings.  

 

 

Ms. Sarah 

   

Ms. Shantel   

 

Ms. Alyssa 


